5.8 5 &
115@ 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

19th December, 1932

Dear 8irs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 17th instant returning for cancellation
obsolete freeboard certificate in respect of the
steamer "PENCARROW".

I am, Dear §irs,

Yours faitnfully,
pro Secretary.

The 3urvejyors,

CARDIFF




